
 

           

 
     

                      
Phone: (603) 755-2208  Fax: (603) 755-9934 

 

         

 

 

The EDC Newsletter goes out monthly to 

all business via email. If you would like 

to be added to the list or update your 

email please send your information to 

Erica Rogers at 

Welfaredirector@metrocast.net 

 

Business of the Month:  

 

Farmington House of Pizza 

 
Farmington House of Pizza has been open and serving Farmington at its new location on 

Main Street. FHOP is open every day except Mondays and employs local help! Jodi Tan 

also owns Subway on the corner of Main Street and Mechanic Street. Jodi is continually 

involved in community events and the various clubs. She holds numerous fundraisers for 

different groups throughout the year, including Paint Nites. Farmington House of Pizza is 

also generously donating pizza and sub platters for the Town’s Grand Opening of the Public 

Safety Building next month. Jodi was named the 2017 Woman of the Year by the 

Farmington Women’s Club for volunteering her time and resources for the community. 

Stop by and enjoy great food and even better company!  

 

 

Please join the Town in celebrating the Grand 

Opening of our new Public Safety Building. The 

celebration will be held June 4, 2017 at 2pm. There 

will be photo opportunities, food and drinks, Walk 

through of new building and more! 
 

The EDC would like to announce the Ribbon Cutting for two new 

businesses and welcome them to Town! The Ribbon Cuttings will take place 

May 12, 2017 at 9am for Packy Campbell RSA Realtors and 9:30am for 

Blue Collar Barber! Congratulations to both businesses.  


